
 
 

2023 New South Wales Chapter Get Together 
Tuesday, 14 February 
www.redtailreunions.com 

  
 
After an absence of two years due to lockdowns and COVID restrictions, the Red 
Tail Reunions NSW Chapter is kicking off 2023 with the return of our annual get 
together in February.  
 

We are back at the Hotel Harry, conveniently located between Central and 
Museum stations, for a casual and relaxed reunion with former Qantas 
colleagues and old travel industry friends.  
 

Bring along a former Industry Colleague: 
We have always acknowledged the travel, tourism and hospitality industries’ 
contributions to Qantas, and this year we would like to encourage Red Tail 
Members to consider inviting along former industry colleagues to join in 
celebrating our times together. Think of those from other airlines, travel agents, 
freight forwarders, airport staff, wholesalers, hoteliers, car rentals and tourist 
attractions. Bring them along and reminisce on the comradery we built together 
all those years ago.  
 

  When: Tuesday, 14 February 2023 
  Time:  12.30pm to 3.30pm 
  Where: Hotel Harry   
  Address: 40 – 44 Wentworth Avenue, Surry Hills  
  Cost:  FOC entry – food and beverages on consumption 
  RSVP:  No later than 7 February 2023 
    Click here to RSVP/Register   

* Includes Valentine giveaway for the ladies on arrival 

http://www.redtailreunions.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1i-6EOqDORXqgVCMnkk4XD6Secvz_5cRBGCAaRyG7Ay0/edit

